
Standard	Floor	Cleaning	Procedure	for	New	Furniture	Package	

Our	new	furniture	package	is	incredibly	popular	with	both	operators	and	customers	alike,	
bringing	a	fresher,	cleaner	look	to	our	dining	rooms.	To	keep	that	look	and	maintain	your	new	
furniture	will	require	some	changes	to	your	routine	dining	room	cleaning	regime	to	prevent	
unnecessary	stain	and	rust	build	up.		

Effective	immediately,	the	new	required	floor	cleaning	routine	will	be	as	follows:	

Step	One:	 Move	all	furniture	to	one	side	of	the	dining	room,	clearing	approximately	half	of	
the	dining	room	floor	space.		

Step	Two:	 Thoroughly	clean	the	floor	space	you	just	cleared	and	allow	it	to	become	
reasonably	dry.	

Step	Three:	 Move	all	of	the	furniture	to	the	side	of	the	dining	room	you	just	cleaned,	
vacating	the	side	you	need	to	clean	next.	

Step	Four:	 Thoroughly	clean	the	floor	space	you	just	cleared	and	allow	it	to	become	
reasonably	dry.		

Step	Five:	 Replace	all	furniture	in	the	dining	room	as	per	your	specified	plan.	

Why	is	this	procedure	being	implemented?	

The	obvious	trend	is	that	floor	cleaning	is	involving	moping	around	chair	and	tables,	rather	than	
moving	them.	The	resulting	mop	head	impact	to	the	chair	legs	abrades	the	finish	on	both	wood	
and	metal	chair	legs	exposing	the	raw	material	to	the	dirty	mop	water.	In	the	case	of	wood	
chairs,	the	legs	become	increasingly	dirty	and	more	difficult	to	clean.	In	the	case	of	metal	chair	
legs,	the	exposed	steel	begins	to	rust,	especially	around	the	intersection	of	the	glide	and	leg	
interface.		

If	you	have	any	questions	about	this	cleaning	procedure	please	feel	free	to	contact	your	District	
Manager	or	the	Moser	Contract	Furniture	Rep	listed	below.		

Moser	Contract	Rep	–	Renee Goupil;	207-330-3155;	ReneeG@thosmoser.com	

Thank	you!		

Jim	Parsons	
Director	of	Facilities	




